ebXML JC Meeting Notes

Attendance

Jamie C.

Karl B.

Kathryn B.

Jacques D.

Ian J.

Dale M.

Agenda 

Agreed to discuss ISO submission, then JCC dissolution impact.

Karl reviewed the ISO agreements and history of discussions with ISO about standardizing OASIS specifications. Karl said that we would resume the process of working with ISO on ebXML standardization. Karl will send Dale a note describing the terminology that is relevant to ebXML specifications should they become ISO standards.

With the termination of the JCC, several tasks are in limbo, namely, marketing, compatibility matrix, ebXML.org links to POCs and marketing demo events, and possibly technical architecture. Coordination was still a JC task. Discussion focused on how the other tasks could get done. Ideas of member sections, a marketing and technical usage/architecture guide TC, subcommittee of JC, and others were explored. IIC may be a good place to continue the compatibility matrix task, and Jacques will consult his TC about this. Also Kathryn reported on the RegRep brochure project. Dale said it would be nice to merge these brochures into a user’s guide vision of what each specification did and how they could be used together and separately.
Kathryn was unanimously approved as the next rotating chair and she will organize a follow-up meeting for Sept. 24. 

